
 
 

 
 
Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 398-2507 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Adam L. Sherr 
Senior Attorney 
Regulatory Law  
 

 
 

VIA E-MAIL AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
October 21, 2004 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7254 
 

Re: Qwest Master Services Agreement between Qwest Corporation and 
Preferred Long Distance, Inc. 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 In accordance with the Commission’s ruling in Docket Nos. UT-960310 and UT-043084, 
Qwest hereby requests approval of the previously filed QPP agreement with Preferred Long 
Distance, Inc. in WUTC Docket No. UT-043023 as part of Amendment No. 3.  In requesting 
such approval, Qwest does not concede that the agreement is subject to approval under Section 
252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996, and this request is without waiver of Qwest’s rights 
to contest any filing requirement and approval or rejection under that section. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adam L. Sherr 
 
ALS:mep 
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